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The Gatehouse Annual Report – Members & Donors 

AGM Tuesday April 29, 2014 
 

Message from the chair 

2013 saw a year of continued growth.  The Gatehouse has increased its 
service capacity with most evenings filled with support group meetings.  
Humber School of Social and Community Services will be funding two 
staff positions at The Gatehouse.  All programming remains unchanged 
and the responsibility of The Gatehouse.  Plans are to continue 
development in the key areas of adult programs Phase 2, developing a 
Partners program as well as the Young Adult Program. 

 
   A regular drop in program on Sundays will be introduced, 2pm-4pm for  
   persons who have completed at least a Gatehouse phase 1 program. 

 
In this past year we have facilitated four adult peer support group 
training sessions. 
 
138 participants took part in the 4th Annual 
Transforming Trauma Conference on April 28 
& 29th.  Local and international 
representatives from the UK and Bolivia were 
in attendance. Dr. Alok Mukherjee, Chair 
Police Services Board; Dr. Fred Mathews, 
Psychologist; and Mr. Tom Wilken, author of 
Rebuilding Your House of Self Respect shared 
their collective wisdom to a highly receptive group looking for ways to 
transform trauma to triumph. The panel of international guest speakers 
included Mr. Parker Palmer & Ms. Brisa De Angulo, ); co-founders A 
Breeze of Hope (Bolivia ; Mr. Peter Saunders, Founder of the National 
Association for People Abused in Childhood (NAPAC), UK; and Dr. 
Dorothee von Tippelskirch-Eissing, Psychoanalyst - Partners in 
Confronting Collective Atrocities (PCCA) from Germany.  
 
We continue to provide students from college and university the 
opportunity to complete field placement experience hours.   
 

Our Vision – what we 
want to accomplish? 
A future where those 
impacted by childhood 
sexual abuse can heal 
and reclaim their voices. 
 
Our Mission – why we 
are here? 
To provide supports, 
resources and advocacy 
on behalf of those 
impacted by childhood 
sexual abuse. 
 
The Gatehouse Adult 
Support Group Program 
Highlights for 2013 
 
*Adults completed the 
phase 1 program 
*Adults completed the 
phase 2 program 
 
Child Abuse 
Investigation Program 
* 
 
 
Thank you to all 
volunteers and members 
for your continued 
support of The 
Gatehouse. 



 

Page 2 of 3 

In 2013 The Gatehouse continued working on the Gatehouse 
Network International (GNI) project, which will eventually will 
be part of an international online directory managed by The 
Gatehouse. Students from Humber College, Centennial, Seneca 
and University of Toronto are assisting with gathering 
information. 
 
 

The following slate of nominees was presented to the Board of Directors for 2013 to 2014: 
 
For 1 year term: 

- Bruce McKay 

- Pratheep Loganathan 

- Benjamin Walker 

- Candace Lue 

- Bruce Burchart 

- Stefan Horodeckyj 

- Jen Pavlov 
 

As per the By-Laws, the election of Officers (Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary, and Treasurer) will be 
held by the Board of Directors at the first meeting held after the election of the Board of 
Directors. 

 
We would also like to take a moment to thank our past long standing Board Members who will 
be stepping down this year including: 
 

- Halina Ostrovski 
 
We are grateful for the years you have served and understand that it is now time to allow 
others to contribute. Your contribution and dedication have been invaluable, you will be 
missed. We welcome the new members with excitement and look forward to seeing the new 
board develop and grow over the course of the year.  
 
We would also like to thank our staff Arthur Lockhart, Executive Director, Paula Cordeiro, Child 
& Family Advocate, Maria Barcelos, Volunteer & Administrative Coordinator. 

 
The Gatehouse Board of Directors extends its thanks for your continued support, and 
commitment.  We are looking forward to an exciting time in the next 12 months, and we look 
forward to seeing everyone again in April 2015.   

 
Bruce McKay 

Board Chair 2013 
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Condensed Financial Information for 2013 
 

Revenues 
Grants     $59,011 
Donations    $69,748 
Other     $13,903 
Total Revenues             $142,662 
 
 
Expenses 
Support Services               $155,076 
Office and General    $42,916 
Amortization      $11,043 
Total Expenses               $209,035 
 
Remaining    (66, 373) 
 

Note: The financial statements detail specifics for The Gatehouse assets, liabilities and 
accounting policies.  For complete statements please visit our website at 
www.thegatehouse.org or call us 416-255-5900. 
 
Thank you to: 

  

 
 

http://www.thegatehouse.org/

